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From: Teri Regano

To: jowcza@milwaukee.gov; lelmer@milwaukee.gov; Hatala, Carlen
Cc: Kovac, Nik

Subject: 1701 N. Humboldt Avenue

Date: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 1:30:47 AM

To All involved,

I wish to express my strong objection to the proposed development at 1701
N. Humboldt Avenue. | believe it to be a poor choice of land use. | do not
believe the current proposed design to be in line with the historic nature and
designation of Brady Street. One of the main reasons that Brady Street
applied for Historic Designation was to stop the advance of developers who
would prefer strip malls and ultra modern buildings. Another reason was to
preserve the integrity of our neighborhood.

I believe it would be an abomination to put the proposed building in an
intersection in the center of our neighborhood, across from 2 of the oldest
and most historic examples of architecture on Brady Street... St Hedwigs
and Sciortino’s.

Respectfully,

Teri Regano

Regano's Roman Coin
1004 East Brady Street
Milwaukee, WI 53202-1515
414.278.9334
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